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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Kiely Hosmon, Director, Youth Commission 

FROM: John Carroll, Assistant Clerk, 
Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee 

DATE:  September 18, 2019 

SUBJECT: LEGISLATIVE MATTER INTRODUCED 

The Board of Supervisors’ Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee has 
received the following hearing, introduced by Supervisor Walton on 
September 10, 2019. This item is being referred for comment and recommendation. 

File No.  190929 

Ordinance amending the Health Code by amending the Sugar-Sweetened 
Beverage Warning Ordinance to update the statement of findings and 
purpose; revise the definition of Advertiser; reduce the required warning 
size; modify the required warning text; and revise the enforcement 
provisions. 

Please return this cover sheet with the Commission’s response to John Carroll, 
Assistant Clerk, Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee. 
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YOUTH COMMISSION 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: John Carroll, Clerk, Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee 
FROM:  Youth Commission 
DATE:  Tuesday, September 24, 2019 

RE: Referral response to BOS File No. 190929 – [Health Code - Sugar-Sweetened 
Beverage Warning for Advertisements] 

 

 
At our Monday, September 23, 2019, meeting, the Youth Commission voted unanimously to 
support the following motion:  
 

To support BOS File No. 190929 – [Health Code - Sugar-Sweetened Beverage Warning for 
Advertisements] 
 

*** 
Youth Commissioners thank the Board of Supervisors for their attention to this issue. If you 
have any questions, please contact our office at (415) 554-6446, or your Youth Commissioner.  
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
Josephine Cureton, Chair 
Adopted on September 23, 2019 
2019-2020 San Francisco Youth Commission 
 

1920-RBM-01 




